

BERWICK LODGE NEWSLETTER

MORE INFO:

(03) 9709 6700



NEWSLETTER NO 19

19TH JUNE 2025

ALL CANTEEN ORDERS MUST BE DONE ONLINE VIA THE Qkr APP BY 9:00am **CANTEEN IS OPEN MONDAY, WEDNESDAY & FRIDAY**

UPCOMING EVENTS:

Breakfast Club PFA Meeting (OHSC Building) 9:00am Last Day of School - 2:30pm Finish First Day of Term 3 **Grade 6 Swimming Program Begins**

Every Monday morning Monday 23rd June Friday 4th July Monday 21st July Monday 21st July - Friday 25th July

CONSENT AND PAYMENTS DUE:

Grade 6 Swimming Program Consent Australian Mathematics Competition Consent & Payment Thursday 3rd July Grade 4 Swimming Program Consent **ICAS Assessments Consent**

Monday 23rd June Wednesday 23rd July Monday 28th July

HAVE YOU CHANGED YOUR ADDRESS OR PHONE NUMBER?

Please ensure you let the school office know if you have changed address or updated mobile phones with new numbers. This information alleviates stressful situations for students when they are ill and we cannot contact parents.





Dear Berwick Lodge Parents & Carers,

Important Road Safety Message

Our actions as drivers & carers are one of the most important ways for children to be safe around our school. We can all work together to:

- Follow the signs
- Reduce our speed around the school
- Keep the pick-up zone moving
- Respect our school crossing supervisors and as drivers be aware of the rules around school crossings.
- Be courteous and aware and not distracted while driving.

Distracted driving is doing another activity that takes the driver's attention away from driving. Distracted driving can increase the chance of a motor vehicle crash. Sending a text message, talking on your phone, using a navigation system and eating while driving are just a few examples of distracted driving.

Did you know:

- Drivers are 10 times more at risk of crashing if they are using their phone
- 1/3 of drivers admit to using their phone illegally while driving
- Taking your eyes off the road for only 2 seconds or more doubles your crash risk.
- At 50km you will travel 28 metres in 2 seconds, that's about the length of a cricket
- The penalty for using your mobile phone device while driving is \$577 fine and 4 demerit points.

Take a few moments to watch this video from TAC and think about our school community, including our school crossing supervisors: https://youtu.be/0_xBvJraonl

Getting children to school safely is everyone's job!

Contact the City of Casey:

Web: www/casey.vic.gov.au/safe-around-schools Email: Safearoundschools@casey.vic.gov.au

Phone: 03 9705 5200

Post: PO Box 1000, Narre Warren VIC 3805

NRS: 133 677 (for the deaf, hearing or speech impaired)

Customer Service Centres:

Narre Warren: Bunjil Place, Patrick Northeast Drive Cranbourne: Cranbourne Park Shopping Centre
ABN: 43 320 295 742





TIS: 131450 (Translating and interpreting Service) مترجم شفاهی 部泽 مترجم شفاهی ਦੁਰਾਸ਼ੀਆ ගපය පරිපරගය

CASEY.VIC.GOV.AU

Outside School Hours Care

Newsletter





18/06/2025

Berwick Lodge Primary School OSHC





A message from your Service Leader;

Dear Families,

It is with great sadness that I am to inform you that I will be finishing up my time at Berwick Lodge OSHC as the Service Leader. My last day is the 30th of June.

It has been a genuine privilege to be part of your children's lives — watching them grow, supporting their learning, and sharing so many fun and meaningful moments together.

While I'm excited about the next chapter in my journey, leaving this incredible place is definitely heart breaking. I want to sincerely thank you for the trust and kindness you've shown me during my time here.

I'll truly miss the children and the connections we've built; I am so proud of all the children within the OSHC service, you have all been amazing!

I know they'll continue to be in great hands with the great team we have here at Berwick Lodge OSHC.

Wishing you and your families all the very best.

This isn't goodbye after all <3

Warm regards,

Kelly Murrell – Service Leader at Berwick Lodge OSHC

